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Town of Auburn 
Highway Safety Committee 

December 16, 2020 
 

 
Committee Members Present:  Mike DiPietro, Chairman, and Officer Webber 
 
A quorum was not present – so no formal meeting was held. 
 
Call to Order:  Mr. DiPietro opened a discussion at 7:00 PM. 
 
Old Business 
 
Approval of Minutes – November 18, 2020 - Tabled 
 
Police Report 
 
Officer Webber reported 266 motor vehicle stops between November 15, 2020 and December 
15, 2020 resulting in 17 summonses, three arrests and 17 accidents. 
 
Road Agent Report - Tabled 

New Business 
 
Town Report 
 
Mr. DiPietro noted the Committee will begin working on its submission for the Annual Town 
Report. 
 
Adjourn 
 
The discussion adjourned at 7:20 PM. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Nancy J. Hoijer, 
Recording Secretary 


